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Pawnee City Council appointed officials discussed

(KLZA)-- Following a discussion about Mayoral appointments for various
positions and offices Monday night, the Pawnee City Council approved several
appointments but still have questions on the position of City Attorney.

Previously the appointments were made without a vote of the Council. Following
discussion Monday evening, the Council approved the reappointment of Tammy
Curtis as City Clerk and Evan Wickersham of JEQ Engineers as Street
Superintendent and JEO Consulting as the Engineering firm for City streets.

After discussion about the City Attorney position, Betsy Bloss-Ferebee was
appointed Interim City Attorney. Bloss-Ferebee worked with the Council several
years ago when she worked with the Stehlik Law Firm.

Another person had expressed interest in the position. The Council will discuss
the topic again at the next Council meeting.
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